
 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 19th May 2022 

Hi Everyone, 

Wow! What a quick half term! Four weeks has whizzed by!  I know all the children and staff have worked incredibly hard to squeeze 

lots in to the last four weeks and we are very much looking forward to a well-earned rest when we break up tomorrow! 

Our Year 4 and 5 children have had the most amazing time in Windermere this week and as always behaved impeccably and developed 

lots of new  skills.  

 

 

As we end this half term and make preparations for the last half term of the academic year, we are in the process of finalising class lists 

for next year.  As always, these will be shared during the next half term in preparations for our transition events throughout the next 

half term. We will of course communicate these to you once the arrangements have been finalised.  

We have a very busy term coming up so I thought it may be useful to share some key dates ahead of time for your diaries: 

Wednesday 8th of June- Jubliee Celebration Day- Come to school wearing red, white and blue.   

Thursday 9th - Friday 10th of June- Year 3 Residential 

Wednesday 29th of June- Friday 1st of July- Year 6 Residential    

Wednesday 6th of July- Year 6 Secondary School transition visit day. 

Thursday 7th – 8th July – Year 2 Residential – High Adventure  

Thursday 14th of July- Rose Day 

Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th July –Year 6 Leavers Production 

Wednesday 20th of July- Meet the Teacher event.  

Monday 25th of July- Year 6 Prom 

 

  
I hope everyone has a wonderful rest over the holidays with hopefully some sunshine, keep safe and we’ll see you on Monday 6th June.  

Happy holidays!  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


